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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Sheriff’s Office Seeks Community’s Help in Burglary Investigation in Town of Sanford 

 
(TOWN OF SANFORD) The Broome County Sheriff's Office is seeking the public's help in 
identifying the above white truck regarding two separate burglaries to a barn on Bryce Rd in the 
Town of Sanford. 
 
Video: https://youtu.be/hw0BNWbb6fg  
 
On March 19, 2024, a rust-colored 1930 Farmall H tractor (depicted in video) was stolen, and 
on April 10, 2024, an orange Moped, Blue Yamaha YZ 125 dirt bike and various tools were 
stolen. On both occasions the same vehicle was on the scene, what appears to be a white 
Chevrolet or GMC extended cab pick-up truck with an 8-foot bed. 
 
A subject can be seen riding on top of the tractor, however no identifying features can be made 
out.  
 
Anyone with any information regarding these burglaries is asked to contact Detective Moochler 
at 607-778-1196. Please refer to case numbers 24-09747 and 24-09750. 
 

**All tips will remain confidential** 
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